
May 10, 2024      Schultzville, NY 

 

The bid opening for the Town Hall flooring project was on this day in the Town Clerk’s office. 

Present were Town Clerk Carol Mackin and Town Councilwoman Marion Auspitz. The bids 

were opened at 10:05 am. 

 

Two bids were received: 

 

Foster Flooring: Total: $50,940 

 

Raja Construction: Total: $38,000 

 

The Town Engineer will review the bids and follow up for references. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 
Carol-Jean Mackin, 

Town Clerk 


